
 

Hello dear members, 

Here is your invitation to the AVCQ meeting to be held on Sunday, September 21, 2025 

at the Chalet de Richelieu, 900 rue des Oblats, Richelieu from 1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

The theme of the meeting: 

One admission for each member to this meeting in exchange to bring your first carnival piece that 

gave you the taste for collecting carnival. 

With such a theme that puts the owner as the subject and not just the piece, we expect members to 

present only one piece, because the anecdotes can be long... There will obviously be your finds 

(your 5 most memorable) as well as the PEP. 

Delphine and I will be presenting the collection "What is Moorcroft Pottery?" 

If people want to come for lunch there are a few restaurants nearby including Salut Québec and 

Resto B Sport (Bouchard). 

For those who want to go out for dinner, there are also a variety of restaurants nearby in Chambly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions. 

Delphine and I invite members to come and spend a lovely afternoon. 

 

Patrick Riendeau 

 


